PN 2021 071
DELIA MEMORIAL SCHOOL (BROADWAY)

Notice to Parents / Guardians

19™ April 2021
Dear Parents / Guardians

Suspension of Face-to-Face Lessons during HKDSE period

As our school is designated as an examination center of HKDSE between 26™ April and 3 May
2021, face-to-face lessons will be suspended during this period of time. Online lessons will be
conducted instead. Face-to-face lessons will be resumed on 4" May, 2021 (Tuesday).

Please contact the school administrators if you have any enquiries. Thank you for your attention.

Yours faithfully

Asa Shpe At

K.C. Lo
Principal

Reply Slip (PN_2021_071)
Re: Suspension of Face-to-Face Lessons during HKDSE period

Date:

Dear Principal,

I hereby acknowledge the receipt of the Notice to Parents / Guardians dated 19" April 2021

concerning the Suspension of Face-to-Face Lessons during HKDSE period.

Name: Class: (

Parent’s / Guardian’s Name: Signature:




